
 
Chess Group – May 2025 
Report by Diana Marks 
 
We welcomed yet another newbie to the group in May.  Great stuff! 
 
Since the weather was so glorious we sat outside in the garden at The Old Well. 
There were six of us this time, all at different levels, but hopefully the pairings worked 
well.  We had hoped to complete our games within the first hour so we could swap 
around but that didn’t materialise.  Perhaps we should start having strict time 
constraints although it would take away from the relaxed atmosphere. 
 
Some of us (well two actually) stay for a drink afterwards and we encourage others 
to join in. 
 
We next meet on 5th June.  Hope to see you! 
 


